
REPEAT COURSEWORK 

 

Effective July 1, 2011, limits were placed on students receiving federal aid and taking repeat 

coursework.   

Courses taken that violate the new limits will not be counted in the student’s enrollment for Title IV aid 

(Pell, SEOG, and Federal Work-Study).   

A student can repeat a course (or its equivalency) an infinite number of times and receive federal 

aid IF all previous attempts were failures. 

1. Once a student passes a course, he/she can retake the course a second time and receive federal 
aid.  Regardless of whether the second attempt is a pass or fail, the student cannot receive aid 
for another attempt.   

2. A student cannot receive aid for any repetition of a previously passed course due to the student 
failing other coursework.  For example: 

 


